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	Text1:  
                       Hay Springs Public Schools 
                     Preschool Monthly Newsletter
                               Ms. Sherlock 
	Text2:  Only two months of school left! Can you believe it? This time will fly by and school will be out before we know it! We will spend this time reviewing what we have learned and introducing a few spring concepts such as bugs, plants, and baby animals. Spring is such a wonderful time to learn about nature and spend time outside! These next couple of months will be very busy so please let me know if you have any questions, concerns, or ideas that you want to bring to the classroom! Thank you to all of the families who attended conferences! I will be getting the assessment information to you by tomorrow!
	Text3:       The morning preschool has been 
 having a great school year! With a 
small class, I am able to work with the 
students in smaller groups and one-
on-one as needed. Most of our day is spent 
learning through play as these children learn best by doing and this means hands on activities and experiences. We have been working on our names, fine motor skills to get them ready for writing, following directions, and varies social skills. 
 
-Preschool open house is May 3rd. If you know someone with a preschool aged child please pass this information on! Thank you!
	Text4:            With only about 7 weeks of school 
         left, afternoon preschool is finishing up learning the letters of the alphabet. We have Jj, Nn, Oo, Qq, and Xx to still work on. We review shapes and colors daily and have been working on recognizing, counting, and writing the numbers 0-10. All of the afternoon preschoolers can write their names and many are working on last names! We also continue to work on social skills and independence. We have learned so much this year! 
 
-Afternoon preschool will be visiting kindergarten on May 3rd. I can not wait to see how excited they are after this visit!
 
	Text5:    The last day of school is Thursday, May 24th. The afternoon preschool class plans to join the kindergarten students on a field trip to the park that day. The afternoon students will arrive at noon and we will get on the bus and head to the park. We will have a sack lunch that day and will arrive back in time for the school talent show. Morning preschool will also be going to the park that day. I am not sure on the time, but it will be after breakfast and families are welcome to join! I will send home more information and a permission slip as this day gets closer. 
	Text6: Dates to Remember: April 10th-Family Math Night, April 11th-Give Back to the Community Day, April 19th-Father's Day Lunch, May 3rd- Kindergarten Round Up and Preschool Open 
           House, May 7th- All School Play, May 24th- School Wide Talent Show.


